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These mandates are NOT fair, NOT a reflection of our citizenry decisions. Yet, the unelected
officials want to mandate changes to our most reliable source of transportation: OUR CARS. We
need them to remain affordable and reliable as we navigate around our huge state. Please consider
US people who don't want these "officials" making decisions that impact OUR quality of life.


